Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2019 9:43 AM

To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Highland Estates Lot 11 biology report

Attachments: MIG memo_Highland Lot 11 biology compliance September October 2019.pdf

From: Taylor Peterson [mailto:tpeterson@migcom.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 5:01 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>

Cc: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>; Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Robert Pellegrine
<robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>

Subject: Highland Estates Lot 11 biology report

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi Camille and Kristen,

Here is the biology report for a pre-construction survey conducted before the new orange protective fencing and the silt
fencing/wattle were installed, and a post installation inspection. Please let me know if there are any questions.

Thanks,

Tay

Taylor Peterson

Director of Biological Analysis
MIG, Inc.

2635 North First Street, Suite 149
San Jose, California 95134

Cell: (650) 400-5767



